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Subject: Walgreens Pharmacy - East Iliff Aurora [ ref:_00Dt04XX8. 500t0igplLq:ref ]
From: "complaints@coag.gov" <complaints@coag.gov>

Date: 3/12/2021, 1:26 PM

To: "phil.rice@mkgappraisal.com" <phil.rice@mkgappraisal.com>

Hello Philip G. Rice:

Thank you for contacting our office with your concerns as we are in receipt
of your complaint. Fraud reports enable our office to identify and devote
our limited resources to cases supported by law involving widespread
harm to Colorado consumers and the associated business environment.
Information from the public contributes to potential investigations and may
lead to possible legal action taken on behalf of the State of Colorado.

As a result, we will keep the information obtained from your complaint as
part of our ongoing efforts to identify businesses that may engage in
patterns of deceptive practices in Colorado. While the Colorado Attorney
General is chief legal counsel to state government and is responsible for
protecting the public interest, the Attorney General is not authorized to
serve as legal counsel or advisor to individual citizens and is prohibited in
providing legal advice, interpretation, or counsel to private citizens.

Should you desire a legal opinion relating to your specific situation, we
also recommend contacting a private attorney or one of the services that
provide legal assistance through the local bar association and/or other
entities. Additional resources may be available on our website at
htips://coag.gov/file-a-complaint/resource-guide/.

Even where we cannot take specific action based on your complaint, the
fact that you took time to notify us is extremely valuable to our efforts to
identify emerging trends and pressing concerns.

Sincerely,

Consumer Engagement Specialist
Office of Community Engagement
Colorado Department of Law
www.stopfraudcolorado.gov

Join us on Facebook and Twitter at:

https://www.facebook.com/stopfraudco
https://www.twitter.com/stopfraudco
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